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OFA Fiscal Note 
 
State Impact: 

Agency Affected Fund-Effect FY 26 $ FY 27 $ 

Various State Agencies GF - Reduces 
Cost in Bill 

None None 

Note: GF=General Fund  

Municipal Impact: 

Municipalities Effect FY 26 $ FY 27 $ 

Various Municipalities Reduces 
Cost in Bill 

None None 

  

Explanation 

The amendment removes the word “cutlery” from the list of items 

that are specifically included in the definition of “single-use plastic” 

which are banned in the underlying bill beginning on July 1, 2027. This 

results in an uncertain impact to the cost indicated in the underlying bill 

since plastic cutlery may still be considered to fit the definition of 

“single-use plastic” and “foodware accessories.” There is a potential 

reduction in the costs identified in the underlying bill to the state, 

municipalities, and local and regional school districts associated with 

renegotiating various food service contracts to accommodate the ban. 

The Out Years 
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State Impact: 

Agency Affected Fund-Effect FY 28 $ FY 29 $ FY 30 $ 

Various State 
Agencies 

GF - Reduces 
Cost in Bill 

See Below See Below See Below 

Note: GF=General Fund  

Municipal Impact: 

Municipalities Effect FY 28 $ FY 29 $ FY 30$ 

Various 
Municipalities 

Reduces 
Cost in Bill 

See Below See Below See Below 

  

The preceding Fiscal Impact statement is prepared for the benefit of the members of the General Assembly, solely 
for the purposes of information, summarization and explanation and does not represent the intent of the General 
Assembly or either chamber thereof for any purpose. In general, fiscal impacts are based upon a variety of 
informational sources, including the analyst’s professional knowledge.  Whenever applicable, agency data is 
consulted as part of the analysis, however final products do not necessarily reflect an assessment from any 
specific department. 


